



Dear Catherine

On behalf of everyone at NHS Charities Together, I'd like to say thank you for supporting the NHS Big Tea with your incredibly kind donation of £189.98.

Your donation will make a huge difference to the welfare and wellbeing of our NHS Champions, making sure that they get the respite, counselling, support and comfort they very much need and deserve. Especially after this past year, the toughest of them all.

Once again, thank you for getting involved in the NHS Big Tea in support of NHS Charities Together and the NHS champions who do so much to protect us.

Please see below your official receipt.

Kind regards,

Jaime Burford

NHS Charities Together

Name of Supporter	St Pauls Peel C of E Primary School
Amount	£189.98
Date Issued	4th October 2021

supported by



NHS Charities Together

Pure Offices (Suite 68,) Lake View House, Wilton Drive, Warwick CV34 6RG info@anhsc.org.uk www.nhscharitiestogether.co.uk

T: 0300 303 5748

Royal Patrons TRH The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge | Patron Lord Nigel Crisp